
INTERNATIONAL WEEK in Tartu Health Care College:
Supervising (International) Students

Date: 7-11 September 2015
Venue: Nooruse 5, Tartu, Estonia

Dear Colleagues,

Tartu Health Care College is pleased to announce the 2nd International Week for
colleagues from our partner institutions. The staff week is organized by Tartu
Health Care College and is mainly directed to following units: international
relations, Erasmus student's integration structures, supervising (international)
students. It will give you overview about practice supervisors training in
Tartu Health Care College, practice documentation, cultural differences,
evluation and feedback of practice. We value your institution as a
cooperation partner and would be delighted to receive representatives of your
institution here in Tartu.

There are no participation fees.

Participants are expected to cover their own travel, accommodation and other
expenses through the Erasmus staff exchange programme or otherwise.

The language of communication will be English.

We offer:

• an opportunity to learn more about Tartu Health Care College and our
experience in Estonia;
• possibilities of meeting colleagues from the professional fields and discussing
about future cooperation perspectives;
• an opportunity to participate in workshops and a course;
• social and cultural activities.



The purpose of the international week is to exchange experiences on the
field of international relations, supervising students, share best practices.
Since it would be essential to learn from the different ways services are
organized in different institutions, the participants are requested to make
a brief presentation on their home institution supervising students and
international relations. We invite you to present examples, ideas and concepts
of your universities/colleges which will be analyzed and discussed in workshops.

Registration

Online application form and further information can be found here:
http://www.nooruse.ee/eng/collaboration/international-week-2014/registration-
form/

Deadline for registration is 15 July 2015.
We are going to announce the participants list on 16 July 2015 or as soon as possible.

We are looking forward to welcoming
You and Your colleagues in Tartu!

With kind regards,
the organization team of the International Week in Tartu Healt Care College

Further information:

www.nooruse.ee/internationalweek

Danel Jantra (International Relations Special ist), daneljantra@nooruse.ee

Liisi Org (Special ist for Continuing Education), l i isiorg@nooruse.ee

http://www.nooruse.ee/eng/collaboration/international-week-2014/registration-form/



